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Re: NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
  RFP No. 25-22-4-020 
 AMHS- Tustumena Replacement Vessel - CM/GC 
 No.  SAMHS00158/9500153 
 
This serves to notify all interested parties that the solicitation for the referenced project 
has been cancelled effective July 12, 2022.  The services required under this solicitation 
may be re-advertised either as a stand-alone project or combined with another project in 
the future. 
 
The Department has decided to cancel the soliciatation based on the following:  
 
The project was advertised with the concurrence of the Alaska Marine Highway System 
and publicly advertised March 23, 2022. The submittal deadline was June 23, 2022. No 
bids were received. Thus cancellation of this solicitation is appropriate. 
 
An interested party may protest the cancellation of an invitation for bid or proposal under 
2 AAC 12.615 within 10 calendar days of the issuance of the notice of cancellation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Barbara L. Tanner, P.E. 
Chief of Contracts 
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 cc by email:  John Falvey, AMHS Division Director 
  Eric Verrelli, Chief of Contracts (SC) 
  Barbara L. Tanner, P.E., Chief of Contracts (NR) 
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